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Supreme Court action commenced 
  
Metgasco announces that on Friday, 4 September, it served a statement of claim on the NSW Government 
for damages associated with the unlawful suspension of its Rosella drilling program in 2014.  The matter 
will be heard in the NSW Supreme Court on dates that are yet to be defined. 
  
In 2014, Metgasco took the NSW Government to the Supreme Court to have the drilling suspension 
lifted.  In April 2015, the Supreme Court found in favour of Metgasco - the NSW Government had acted 
unlawfully in suspending Metgasco’s drilling approval on three major grounds.  Since then Metgasco has 
sought compensation without the need for court action, but to date has not been successful in this regard. 
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